
PRESIDENTIAL PREFERENCE ELECTION IS

(Democrats can vote in the presidential preference election)

All GRIC polling locations will be open
6:00 am to 7:00 pm.

WHAT IS THE PRESIDENTIAL PREFERENCE ELECTION?
The Presidential Preference Election (PPE), is an election in which
voters can choose who they would like to be their presidential
candidate in the upcoming General Election. The Democratic Party
winner of the Arizona PPE will be officially determined at the
Democratic Party's national convention in July 2020.

Precinct #60
Blackwater - District #1 Multi-Purpose Building 
5747 N. Shegoi Road
Coolidge, AZ 85128

Precinct #61
San Tan - District #4 Service Center
1510 W. Sesame (San Tan Road)
Sacaton, AZ 85147

Precinct #0349
Komatke - District #6 Service Center
5230 W. St. Johns Road
Laveen, AZ 85339

Precinct #29
Sacaton - District #3 Service Center 
311 N. Church Street
Sacaton, AZ 85147

Precinct #62
District #5 - Veterans Memorial Building 
3496 W. Casa Blanca Road
Sacaton, AZ 85147

Precinct #0478
Pee Posh - District #7 Service Center 
8035 W. 83rd Ave.
Laveen, AZ 85339

TUESDAY, MARCH 17, 2020

Contact the Pinal County or Maricopa County Recorder's office if you have any questions.
ITCA will have an Election Protection non-partisan Native voter toll-free line available on election day

(1-888-777-3831)


